
NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING  
REGARDING THE INTENTION OF DEVELOPING A PROPOSED VILLAGE OF 

HOLMEN/TOWN OF HOLLAND BOUNDARY AGREEMENT 
 

  
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that on the 27th day of February, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Town Hall of the Town of Holland, W7937 County Road MH, Holmen, WI 54636, the Plan 
Commission of the Village of Holmen and Plan Commission of the Town of Holland will be 
holding a joint hearing regarding their joint intention of developing a proposed Boundary 
Agreement between the two communities. The Boundary Agreement is pursuant to Wis. 
Stats. §66.0301. Among the purposes of the proposed Boundary Agreement is the 
establishment of long-term boundaries between the Village and Town in order to reduce 
annexation and development disputes and to minimize fragmentation and irregular 
boundaries. The Village and Town invite public comments on the proposed Boundary 
Agreement before taking final action. Any person may comment on the Boundary 
Agreement during the hearing or may submit written comments beforehand.  Copies of the 
proposed Boundary Agreement may be obtained from the following representatives: 
 

Town of Holland     Village of Holmen  
 Ms. Marilyn Pedretti      Mr. Scott Heinig 
 Town Clerk      Administrator 
 Town of Holland      Village of Holmen  
 W7937 County Road MH    421 South Main St. 
 Holmen, WI  54636     Holmen, WI 54636 
 608-526-3354     608-526-4336 
 clerk@townofhollandwi.org    Heinig@holmenwi.com  
 
  
 
 Dated this 20th day of January, 2017 
 

Published by order of Village of Holmen Village 
Board and Town of Holland Town Board 

 
 
Publication Instructions to Courier-Life: Publish as a Class I notice with the insertion no 
later than January 27, 2017.    
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